
Page | 1      www.centralbankbahamas.com 
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
31 DECEMBER, 2020 

 
 

Reappointment of the Governor 
 
The Central Bank of The Bahamas announces that the Government, through the Cabinet Office, has 
renewed the appointment of John Rolle as Governor for a second five-year term, commencing on 
January 1, 2021.  
 
The Governor also serves as Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Central Bank, and as Chairman 
of the Deposit Insurance Corporation. 
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